Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

FLORIDA HOUSING FINANCE CORPORATION
RFA 2014-105 - Financing To Build Or Rehabilitate Smaller Permanent Supportive Housing Properties For Persons With Developmental Disabilities

Florida Housing Finance Corporation (the Corporation) was appropriated $10 million in non-recurring grant funds by the 2013 Legislature for housing for Persons with Developmental Disabilities as defined in Section 393.063, F.S.  On October 11, 2013, the Corporation issued a Request for Applications (RFA) to allocate $4 million of the $10 million appropriation for properties consisting of no more than four (4) Units.  Through that RFA, the Corporation awarded preliminary financing to 14 Permanent Supportive Housing Developments for Persons with Developmental Disabilities for a total allocation of $2,016,991.  The remaining balance ($1,983,009) of the $4 million allocation will be made available through this RFA for the same purpose of financing small Permanent Supportive Housing Developments consisting of no more than four (4) Units.
This RFA is open to Applicants proposing the development of Permanent Supportive Housing for Persons with Developmental Disabilities, either Community Residential Homes or Supported Living Units. Applicants may propose the development of Shared Housing Units to allow unrelated Persons with Developmental Disabilities the choice to share Units.
Applications shall be accepted until 11:00 a.m., Eastern Time, on Friday, March 28, 2014, and sent to the attention of Ken Reecy, Florida Housing Finance Corporation, 227 North Bronough Street, Suite 5000, Tallahassee, Florida 32301-1329.  For questions or additional information, please contact Ken Reecy at Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org.  The RFA, which outlines selection criteria and Applicant’s responsibilities, can be downloaded from the Florida Housing Finance Corporation web site at http://www.floridahousing.org/BusinessAndLegal/Solicitations/RequestForApplications/2014-105/.
Any modifications that occur to the Request for Applications will be posted at the web site and may result in an extension of the deadline.  It is the responsibility of the Applicant to check the website for any modifications prior to the deadline date.
